
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Robins has contracted with Jordan’s Property Care (Contractor) for the 2022 Fall Leaf Pickup 

Program.   

 

The leaf pickups are tentatively scheduled for the weeks of October 24
th

 and November 28
th

.  Since it is not 

known exactly where they will be picking up on which day, it is VERY important that you have your leaves 

ready for pickup on Monday morning by 7:00 a.m. as the pickups will begin on Monday morning.   

 

 The terms of the agreement are as follows: 

 

A. The Contractor will collect loose leaves, which have been raked to the street curbside in the designated 

residential areas within the corporate city limits of Robins starting Monday October 24
th

, 2022  and 

Monday November 28
th

, 2022. 
B. The Contractor will use vacuum trucks and vacuum trailers each of the two designated weeks in order to 

affect the loose leaf vacuum collection service. 

C. The collection will be provided in the residential areas of Robins.  No commercial, retail or industrial 

businesses, properties with 4 or more units, schools or other institutions will be eligible for the collection 

service. 

D. Loose leaves MUST be ready for collection by 7:00 AM on Monday of each of the designated collection 

weeks. If the vacuum trucks pass your residence and the leaves are not on the curb, you must wait 

until the next collection date, weather permitting. 

E. Loose leaves will not be collected in alleys or on private drives or driveways. 

F. Loose leaves should NOT be raked into the street.   

G. Loose leaves must be raked into long rows parallel to the edge of the road, not into piles.  They shall be 

within 5 feet of the edge of the road but remain on the grass area next to the curb or roadside. 

H. Loose leaves MUST BE FREE OF BRUSH AND BRANCHES AND ANY OTHER 

OBSTACLES!! (They will damage the vacuum) If piles are mixed the leaves will not be collected and 

crews will not come back until the next scheduled collection day, weather permitting. 

I. Vehicles must not be parked in front of the leaf windrows on the designated collection days. If leaf 

rows are blocked by parked vehicles, they will not be picked up and crews will not return until the next 

scheduled collection day. 

J. If the November 28
th

 collection is delayed due to inclement weather the City will discuss an alternate 

date for the second collection. 

  

This is a service that is being paid for by the City of Robins (in other words your tax dollars) and approved 

by the Mayor and City Council.  We are asking for your cooperation and feed-back. The feedback from 

prior years was positive and seen as a good solution to our yearly fall leaf problem.  

 

As always, we appreciate your patience and cooperation during these time periods. 

 


